ISSUED: June 17, 2010

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
LC 48
In the Matter of
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC MEMORANDUM
COMPANY
2009 Integrated Resource Plan.

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon has scheduled a Public Comment
Meeting in this docket for June 23, 2010 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., in the Auditorium of the
Portland Building, 1120 SW 5th Ave., Portland, OR. The purpose of this memorandum is to
explain the general format for the meeting.

The Commissioners will be in attendance, along with a facilitator to moderate
the meeting. Because the purpose of this meeting is to take comments from the public, the
Commissioners and Portland General Electric Company (PGE) will not take questions or make
presentations. _ :

Members of the public will have the opportunity to offer written or oral comments
on PGE’s Integrated Resource Plan. At the entrance to the Auditorium, Commission Staff will
have sign-in sheets for people to sign up to present oral comments to the Commissioners, leave
written comments, or add themselves as interested persons to this docket’. A court reporter will
record all oral comments. All comments received at the meeting will become part of the public
comment record in this proceeding.

To help accommodate the large number of people expected to attend, oral
comments may be limited to 3-5 minutes. There will be no audio visual equipment to
accommeodate power point or other presentations. To encourage broad participation, the
Commission may offer members of the public who have not yet submitted written or oral
comments in this docket the opportunity to comment first. If the Auditorium filfs to capacity,
people may listen to the proceedings in an “overflow” room across the hall from the Auditorium.

! An “Interested Person” reccives copies of any documents issued by the Commission in this proceeding, including
notices, rulings, and orders.




If you are not able to attend this meeting but would still like to comment for the
record, you may submit written comments by mail or e-mail to the Commission at: Public
Utility Commission of Oregon, Attn: Administrative Hearings, P.O. Box 2148, Salem, OR
97308-2148. '

Electronically: http://apps.puc.state.or.us/commentpgeirp/message.htm

or by telephoné to: Consumer Services Division 1-800-522-2404.

. Dated this 17" day of June, 2010, at Salem, Oregon.

Qi Tomnd &a_,%g/'
Shani Pines sz"

Administrative Law Judge

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW
(503) 378-6678 or Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service: 7-1-1




